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This email is my submission against Rob Pyne's Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to
 Choose) Amendment Bill 2016.
If passed I believe this Bill will be significantly detrimental to the moral and ethical
 growth of our country. As a new mother, I have carried a life within my womb and from
 conception this child has been in control of its own development, if this child was just a
 "clump of cells" then how come the movements I felt were out of my control, these babies
 are human babies, they deserve the right to live and become amazing additions to our
 world. 
Abortion should not be treated as a means of birth control, it is murder and the mothers of
 these babies that have been aborted will forever have physical, emotional and moral
 hardships in life. These mothers need support not given the option to murder another
 human life.
Please I urge you to accept my submission AGAINST this Amendment Bill 2016. Babies
 should have the right to choose life!
Yours sincerely, 
Chantelle Lanzon
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